
Congratulations to Prof. Xuhua He for being elected as
Fellow of the American Mathematical Society

Congratulations to Prof. Xuhua He, Chair Professor in 
Mathematics, who has been elected a Fellow of the 
American Mathematical Society (2025) for his 
outstanding contributions to the mathematical sciences 
and his extraordinary service to the profession.

2025 Class of the Fellows of the AMS:

http://www.ams.org/grants-awards/ams-fellows/ams-
fellows
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